

Alabama Department of Environmental Management adem.alabama.gov

1400 Coliseum Blvd. 36110-2400 Post Office Box 301463
Montgomery, Alabama 36130-1463
(334) 271-7700 FAX (334) 271-7950

Red 7.10.22

July 6, 2022

Mr. Kevin Hartsill, General Manager Water Works and Sewer Board of the City of Eufaula P.O. Box 26 Eufaula, Alabama 36072

RE:

Sanitary Survey Report PWSID# AL0000085 Barbour County

Dear Mr. Harstill:

Enclosed is a copy of our Sanitary Survey Report completed in conjunction with the July 1, 2022 inspection of the above referenced water system.

No deficiencies were found during the inspection.

Please be aware that the Department has passed new revisions to ADEM Admin. Code r. 335-7-7-.04 regarding finished water storage tank maintenance. These new revisions have been posted on the Department's website at http://adem.alabama.gov/alEnviroRegLaws/files/Division7.pdf.

The cooperation provided during this inspection was greatly appreciated. Should you have any questions or comments concerning this report, please feel free to contact me by phone at 334-274-4244 or by email at robert.compton@adem.alabama.gov.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Compton

Water Supply Engineering Section

Drinking Water Branch

Enclosure